
 

 

Coffee Camp Public School 

Andrew Dixon - Relieving Principal                                  

(02)6689 9259                    

1846 Nimbin Road, Coffee Camp NSW  2480                                                                                   

coffeecampp.school@det.nsw.edu.au                                        

Web: www.coffeecamp-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/                                   

Name:   «Name» 

Term 2 Week 9 

 Wednesday 24 June 2020 

A note from the Relieving Principal 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to the many families who supported the school pie drive fundraiser. Pies will be available for collection on 

Thursday 2nd July at the school library. There is minimal storage for pies available at school, so prompt collection is       

appreciated please. Special thanks to Tania for organising this fundraiser for our senior excursion. 

We would like to encourage all families to download the School Loop app onto their personal phone or device. School 

Loop is a great method for contacting the school on the run. You can access the school calendar of events to see what is 

on, access the school newsletters and notify the school of your child’s illness or injury on the day. Further information on 

School Loop is contained in the newsletter. 

Sport has been placed on hold this term due to Covid-19, however, we are hoping next term for sporting opportunities to 

begin. This will be in a localised format with small school carnival and gala days etc, unfortunately representative            

opportunities at  Zone, District and regional carnival levels will not be available. 

The Year 6 shirts are now available at a cost of $34.50, please see Tania at the office for the payment and                         
collection of these. 

 

Regards 

Andrew Dixon                                                                                                                                                                             
Relieving Principal 

  Diary Dates   

2 July     Pie Drive delivery - pick up                               

3 July     Last day of Term 2 2020 

20 July    Staff Development Day - no students 

21 July     Students return 

27 July    P&C Meeting 3:15pm 

              Reminders for this week 

• Download Skool Loop App 

• Let office know if you can help with tuckshop Term 2 

• Bring your HAT to school each day 

• Brink your drink bottle to school every day 

• Start making payments towards Sydney/Canberra 
Excursion 

Pie Drive 

Thank you to everyone who supported this fundraiser for the 

Canberra Excursion. We sold 198 pies, so each student who goes 

on the trip will receive some of the fundraising money, $198.00. 

Delivery of the pies is Thursday 2 July from 9:30am in the office.  

      

          Pies are to be collected by an adult. Pies will not be sent 

home with students on a bus. 



Remember -  bring your 

“drinkbottle” to school 

everyday.                                    

(Make sure your name is on it) 

Soundwaves Term 2 

Week 9 Week 10 

  

 

  

 

Paper Bag                      

Orders:              

Tuckshop                                                                                        

Friday 26 June 2020 

Lasagna & Salad 

Meat or Vegetarian                                                               

Gluten Free option 

$4.00 

Recess - 9:30-11:30 Lunch Fruit 

Tarryn Magali Don 

Recess - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Toast plain -   30c Raisin Toast - 50c ½ cup of milk - 30c 

Cheese slices- 30c Fruit Smoothies -  50c Fruit Salad - 50c 

Lunch - Bring money in a purse for these items 

Fruit juice in a cup - 50c Thank you! Fruit Icy Pole  - 50c 

CCPS – Tuckshop 

Volunteers needed - urgently 
The students and staff really enjoy Friday tuckshop but                     

sadly we can’t run it without volunteers. 

If you or another family member has any spare time to offer 

please contact the school office.                                                                    

Volunteering in the tuckshop is a   great opportunity to meet 

other parents and see what happens at school, and the                     

students love a family member to be at school.                                                                            

All training and support is provided.  

Book Club ordering                                                       
We use LOOP to order all                              

Book Club orders 

When ordering items from Book club parents 

order online with their credit/debit card using 

the  Scholastic LOOP ordering site - visit 

www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP  

Some families using LOOP have been unable to 

find their child’s class.  This is because we do a 

whole school order and not individual class         

orders. Therefore parents need to choose the 

ALL classes WHOLE school option. 

Online ordering process:                                                             

1. Select State - NSW                                                                                      

2. Enter school name - Coffee Camp                                     

3. Select school name in box on right - Coffee 

Camp                                                                                                                    

4. Click start order                                    

5. Select issue #                                                              

6. Click the ‘+’ to add a child                                                                                     

7. Type child’s first name and initial of                       

surname                                                               

8. Choose ALL Classes not your child’s actual 

year                                                                               

9. Enter code number for items                                                                                

10. Pay with credit/debit card  

Books will be delivered to the school.   

                                                                      

If you have any questions about online                              

ordering please contact the school. 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP

